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Obtaining External Review Related to the Tokyo Green Bonds 

 

We are notifying you that, as last year, we have obtained an independent third-party evaluation of the 

Tokyo Green Bonds that will be issued this fiscal year.  

The Green Bond Principles prepared by the International Capital Market Association (ICMA) 

recommend obtaining an external review to ensure the competency and transparency of Tokyo Green Bonds 

and improve the appeal of the bonds to investors pursuant to the Tokyo Green Bonds Framework. 

 

Description 

 

1. External Review Provider 

We obtained the Green Bond evaluation from ISS-ESG, an ESG research institution with a positive 

global track record.  

 

2. Announcement of the evaluation report  

The full text of the evaluation report is posted on the Bureau of Finance website.  

 

3. Future plans 

We will take the evaluation that we have obtained into consideration for the issuance of the Tokyo 

Green Bonds planned in and after October. 

 

 

Inquiries 

Bond Section, Budget Division, Bureau of Finance 

Email: S0000063@section.metro.tokyo.jp 


